
From: Leann Collins

To: Draft EIS Feedback; 

CC:

Subject: Columbia River Crossing Project

Date: Monday, June 23, 2008 1:45:08 PM

Attachments:

Realtor comments were solicited by the Clark County Association of Realtors.  As 
a real estate broker who works in Clark county and as a homeowner in Skamania 
whose husband works in downtown Portland, it really makes sense to our 
household to do what is necessary to promote good access between Portland and 
Vancouver.  In the most general of terms, Portland needs Vancouver for more 
affordable housing and Vancouver needs Portland for it's business life. 
 
It is always overwhelming to initially pay for such a project.  But it needs to be 
done for the good of both communities. 
 
Sincerely, 
Leann Collins 
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